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Carr, Brad

From: dlinckscottsdale@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 6:51 AM
To: Projectinput
Subject: Taco Bell, Case #5-DR-2018

In the interest of traffic safety, I recommend that "NO U-TURN" be posted for the left-hand turn lane on westbound 
McDowell at 79th St. I remember when a Dairy Queen was in that location, just east of the intersection. Customers 
making u-turns off McDowell made it unsafe for motorists turning east onto McDowell off of 79th St. There already are 
some close-calls from customers who want to double-back to Walgreen's or McDonald's from westbound McDowell. The 
very popular Taco Bell surely will increase the risk/frequency of collisions if u-turns are allowed. It might help to add 
signage along with the NO U-TURN that Taco Bell access is from 79th St., if that's part of the plan, using the new south 
driveway provided for Walgreen's/McDonald's access. 
 
Dan 


